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Following this same formula, another Matching Advisor Training and Parents Matching Convocation was 
held in November at the Clifton Family Church in New Jersey. 
 
The MA training went from November 6-7, 2015, while the PMC began November 7-8, 2015. 
 

 
 
Participants from New Jersey, New York, Pennsylvania, Maryland, Connecticut, North Carolina, and 
Canada came to be a part of the weekend, 64 parents total. 
 
Like many of the other locations, it was an extremely positive experience for those involved, with many 
new insights shared, and new bonds formed. Crescentia DeGoede, Debby Gullery, and Anne-Marie 
Mylar, gave wonderful presentations and facilitated discussions and Q & A sessions. 
 

 



 
Here is what some of the NJ participants said: 
 
“Wonderful presenters and content! I feel new pride in True Parents and our matching and Blessing 
tradition. I got substantial guidance on how to prepare for the process.” 
 

 
 
“Simply excellent. I was inspired and learned so much and I am really impressed by the level of the entire 
program. Every aspect was very meaningful to me and I really loved the program.” 
 

 
 
“The aspect of the convocation that was most meaningful to me was the deep vertical heart and wide 
embracing love to care for every unique family situation.” 
 
“Thank you for not just giving information but also giving deep inspiration. I feel I have been to a 
wonderful workshop.” 
 
“As my first experience, I felt refreshed and grateful for all the information given, and all the 



tools available, especially the online system which is so important for the community living far away. 
I made a determination to improve my relationship with my two children and apply all the advice given to 
the best of my ability in order to prepare them for the matching and Blessing.” 
 

 
 
If you would like to experience the Parents Matching Convocation, or would like be trained as a Matching 
Advisor, the next Parents Matching Convocation will be taking place in Seattle on January 23-24 and the 
next Matching Advisor Training will be taking place January 22-23. The registration pages will be 
coming soon. To find out about when a Parents Matching Convocation or other valuable program will be 
headed to your area, sign up for our weekly newsletter on the right side. 
 
 


